



—In Between——

December 8, 2021

Adult Bible Study & Soup Supper Wednesdays, December 8th & 15th | 6 PM In the Fellowship Hall

Menu for December 8th—Potato soup, Italian vegetable soup, vegetable beef Soup, crackers, Christmas cookies, coffee, and water.

In Sympathy



We offer our sympathy to the family of Richard Baker who passed away on December 5, 2021. A graveside service will be held 1:00 PM, Friday, December 10th at the Harrellsville Cemetery.

Children's Music & Missions December Schedule

Wednesday, December 8th | 5 PM Birthday Party for Jesus Sunday, December 19th | 11 AM Music Friends (Age 3 - K) sing for worship

December 8th is the last Music & Missions meeting of 2021

Welcome New Member



On Sunday, November 28, 2021, we welcomed Brayden Conboy into our church membership. A native of Virginia, Brayden is a freshman at Chowan University. Welcome, Brayden!

Global Missions Ingathering Sunday, December 12, 2021

You are invited to place your offering in one of the designated boxes in the front and rear of the sanctuary. 100% of your gifts supports the long-term presence of Cooperative Baptist Fellowship missionaries serving in the United States and around the world.



Worshiping Together December 12, 2021 11:00 AM

Immanuel—God with Us A Christmas Cantata

Annual Christmas Cantata



Immanuel—God with Us

Sunday, December 12th | 11:00 AM

&

Sunday, December 19th | 6:00 PM A homemade Christmas cookie fellowship will follow the evening Cantata service. You're invited to bring a batch of your favorite cookies.

Baptism

On Sunday, November 21, 2021, Sophia Grace Byrd shared her public profession of faith. She will be baptized on December 26, 2021.



Operation Inasmuch Christmas Day Lunch 11:30 AM to 1:00 PM

We are honored to host once again our annual Operation Inasmuch Christmas Day Lunch. All of our food responsibilities have been fulfilled—except for a turkey. If you'd like to volunteer for the turkey, please sign up on the bulletin board on the 2nd floor hallway, or call the church office. Please have all food in the church kitchen by 10:00 AM on Christmas Day. They can be delivered prior to that day if needed.

SERVING IN THE LOVE OF CHRIST

Week of Dec. 12 - 18, 2021

Minister on Call

Rev. Dr. Paul R. Gilliam III, 398-7321 paulrgilliam@fbcahoskie.org

Deacons on Call

Scott Outlaw, 287-6721 Penny Rose, 287-4482

Childcare During Worship - December 12

Babies: Nancy Cobbs & Joyce Leary Ages 1 & 2: Lyndsay Britt, Isabella & Leah Woodard Ages 3-5: Heather & William Alexander

Ushers - December 12

Carolyn Arrington, Carroll Thompson, Walter White, Eley Whitehead, Justice Zoch, Reagan Zoch

Sound System Operator - December 12 Rick Burns

Security Monitor - December 12 Bill Magette

Floral Offering - December 12

Worship Decorating Committee

Home Delivered Meals - December 13

Joyce Leary & Noreen Hannon

Food Pantry - December 17

Vicky Overman

Week of Dec. 19 - 25, 2021

Minister on Call

Rev. Anita Thompson, 395-0061 anita@fbcahoskie.org

Deacons on Call

Carolyn Arrington, 395-2175 Chuck Revelle, 862-6322

<u>Childcare During Worship - December 19</u>

Babies: Judy H. Pierce & Cheryl Slachta Ages 1 & 2: Alex & Sarah Grace Britton Ages 3-5: Avery & Harriet Byrum

<u>Ushers - December 19</u>

Andy Woodard, Isabella Woodard, Lanie Byrum, Lee Byrum, Heath Britt, Alex Britton

Sound System Operator - December 19

Josh Brinkley

Security Monitor - December 19

Brian Outlaw

Floral Offering - December 19

Worship Decorating Committee

Home Delivered Meals - December 20

Closed for Christmas Holiday

Food Pantry - December 24

Closed for Christmas Holiday

Capital Campaign Saddlebags

The majority of the Capital Campaign saddlebags have been returned, but there are several that need to be moved through the rest of their routes. If there happens to be one at your house, please send it along to the next one on the list. If you need help with moving it, please contact Austine Evans (398-2724) or Charles Hughes (287-8403). We hope to share the results of your generous giving very soon!

2022 Deacon Voting

We give thanks for the following persons who received the most nominations and have agreed to serve in deacon ministry. Church members will vote on these five persons on Sunday, December 12, 2021.

Nancy Freeman Lee Taylor Rose Stuart Pierce Eley Whitehead Walt Pierce

Stewardship Statement

December 5, 2021

Weekly Need 8,755.72 Weekly Offering 8,671.05 Difference -84.67 \$ 429,030.28 YTD Needs YTD Offerings \$ 412,535.88 YTD Difference \$ -16,494.40 Capital Campaign Offering 11,900.00 275.00 Benevolence Offering

Thank you for your generous gifts!